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Part Change Notice DX07 Series Plug Connector: Lubricant 

Production Process 
 

JAE will manage the new lubricant production process of the DX07 Series plug connector.  Please 
see details below. 

1. Applied Products:  

All applicable DX07 Series plug connectors are listed below. 

Product type  Part name  Schedule change 

Plug 

Connector 

(cable) 

DX07P024AJ1 

February 2020 (Plan) (DX07P024AJ1R1500) 

  

DX07P024AJ5 

February 2020 (Plan) (DX07P024AJ5R1500) 

  

DX07P022AA6 
February 2020 (Plan) 

(DX07P022AA6R2000) 

DX07P024MJ1 
February 2020 (Plan) 

(DX07P024MJ1R1500) 

Cradle/Dock 
DX07V024WJ1L TBD  

(After April 2020?) (DX07V024WJ1R350) 

 

 

2. Modification Details: 

Regarding the revision for the EU REACH restriction substance list, PFOA and PFOA related 
substances are now added to the list. 

Concentration for PFOA substances will be controlled by adding a filter to restrict the 
concentration of the substance in the lubricant SANKOL CFD-550ZB. 

Before update: PFOA not controlled 

After update: PFOA under 25ppb 

*No changes for material composition and performance. 

 

3. Impact by the Modification: 

 Partial changes to the equipment used in the production process.  No changes for material 
composition and performance. 
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 No impact to functional process. 

 No change for Drawing/Part Name or Bill of Materials/Environmental Data. 

 

4. Schedule 

 New process will take place in February 2020 or later. 

 For additional information requests, please contact your JAE account manager. 

 Schedule change will vary according to each customers’ order and stock situation. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


